
   

 

APPRECIATION EVENT INVITATION FROM PATTY HAJDU, MINISTER OF HEALTH 

 

This is being shared on behalf of the Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health for 

the Government of Canada. 

 

You are invited to attend an appreciation event for health care and allied health 

care workers.  

 

Wednesday, Dec. 16 at 10 a.m. AST 

 

Please join by Zoom, Webinar ID: 689 0218 4666 / Passcode: 234717. Or the toll-

free dial-in option: 1-855-703-8985 

                                                             

Please RSVP to Nada Nasri at nada.nasri2@canada.ca  
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